
Could all parents of pre-school and ante pre-

school children please be aware that the 

government funding codes have been posted out 

by North Lanarkshire Council. It is extremely 

important that the tear off slip containing the 

code is handed in to the nursery as soon as 

possible, failure to do so could result in your 

child not receiving funding. 

 

Thank you. 


